
March 23, 2020 

To Our Valued Customers: 

Our first priority is the health and safety of our customers, our employees, and suppliers. Alpine 
Plywood Corp. is here to provide you with the products that you need and to support your business 
needs. We are keeping our location staffed with office employees, warehouse, and drivers to keep our 
operations running as smooth as possible. Our Sales Representatives, Specification Representatives and 
Sales Managers will not have any in-person meetings until further notice but will be available to our 
customers via phone and email.  Our Will Call department is open allowing one customer at a time to 
pick up orders.  Our hours of operations will remain the same, Monday thru Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. During this COVID-19 situation, our location is following the CDC protocols requiring appropriate
social distancing, personal hygiene and sanitization of our work surfaces and equipment. Alpine Plywood
Corp. will continue to follow all legal requirements and directives of the government agencies and public
health departments as we remain open. If anything changes in that regard in the future, we will notify
your business.

We thank you for your support and understanding and we will continue to help contribute to the 
success of our customers by providing a comprehensive package of expertise, building products, services 
& delivery systems that you can rely on.  

Sincerely, 

Alpine Plywood Corp. 
Laura  LaBarber 
Executive Vice President 

www.alpineplywood.com 

12210 West Silver Spring Road 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53225 




